March 8th, 2018

The Board of Supervisors of Shelby County, lowa, then met pursuant to law and rules of said board
in regular session at 6:55 PM in the meeting room of the Supervisors Chambers of the Shelby County
Courthouse with the following members present: Charlie Parkhurst, Chairman; , Roger Schmitz
Vice-Chairman; and Mark Maxwell, Clerk and Brandon Burmeister, County Engineer..

Mark Maxwell, Budget Director explained to those in attendance of the many details involved in
preparing the budget, estimating reserves and proposed levies for fiscal year 2019. Questions were
fielded from Farm Bureau members in attendance.

Supervisor Schmitz and Parkhurst explained their experience in past budget preparations, Schmitz
gave a brief overview of the complex system the State of lowa uses to value farmland.

Burmeister gave and overview of his past few months since he was named as Shelby County Engineer,
he also answered questions from those in attendance.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 PM

Charlie Parkhurst, Chairman
ATTEST:

Mark L Maxwell
Clerk to the Board of Supervisors

NOTE: These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors and are subject to
Board approval at the next regular meeting.



